
Benjamin Holt Drive, from Pershing Avenue to Gettysburg 
Place, will be temporarily closed for up to two days beginning 
Saturday, August 23, due to water main construction. 

Drivers will be directed to use Pershing Avenue, Lincoln Road, 
Pacific Avenue, and Swain Road as alternate routes around the 
construction zone. The scheduled intersection closure will also 
be communicated in advance through changeable message 
signs. 

We value your patience and cooperation while we strive to complete 
the project as efficiently as possible. 

BENJAMIN HOLT DRIVE WATER MAIN   
REPLACEMENT PROJECT

        STARTING SATURDAY, AUGUST 23, 2025, FOR UP TO TWO (2) DAYS

This project will replace an aging water main line. 

N

For more information, please contact Awni Taha, Engineering Services 
Manager, at (209) 468-3036 or ataha@sjgov.org
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